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March 30, 2004

Mr. Gil Hyatt

Gil Hyatt Construction

989 NE 45" Street

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33334

Dear Gil:

The House that Love Built is completed and ready to open! On behalf of the Board of
Directors of the Ronald McDonald House of Fort Lauderdale and staff, we would like to
thank you for the great work done during the construction phase at the house. We could
not have done it without you, Gary or Linda. We congratulate you for taking the time in
helping others and for making a difference in our community. Your generosity is highly
appreciated.

The Ronald McDonald House of Fort Lauderdale is ready to open its doors to provide a
comfortable, caring and affordable haven for families with children receiving medical
treatment at any Broward County’'s children’'s hospital or other pediatric medical
facilities.

This House was completed by the gracious efforts of volunteers, community partners
such as you, and church, civic groups and with the generous donations from the local
McDonald's restaurants and Owner Operators. This is truly the *House that Love Built”.

Gil, looking forward to see you at our Grand Opening Day on May 11, 2004. | am
confident that our friendship and partnership will continue to help children and families.
Once again, thank you and remember you have a friend in the families and me at the
Ronald McDonald House.

Sincerely,
@Mla R. Mﬂ16~

Soraya Rivera-Moya
Executive Director

Ronald McDonald House

of Fort Lauderdale

“The House that Love Built”

Ronald McDonald House of Fort Lauderdale, Florida Bapoun M Donea

Partners in supporting Ronald McDonald House”
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